
Embassy of India 

Manila 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

23 March 2020 

 

This is to convey that during the period of Enhanced Community Quarantine 
announced by the Government of the Philippines on account of COVID-19, all Consular 
services will be suspended w.e.f. Monday, 23 March 2020 till further notice.  

  

In case of emergency, the Embassy can be contacted at Emergency number – 
09477836524 and email – sscons.manila@mea.gov.in. 

 

                                                              xxxxx 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


